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POUGHKEEPSIE PDL 
Dept. 539, Bldng. 965 
April 7, 1958 

MEMO TO: Mr. R. Skov 

SUBJECT: End of File Mark 

Reference: Your meeting report of March 31. 

W e  have concluded that all tape eyeterns should be simplified with respect 
to end of file marking. 

The end of file mark is to be a eeparate short block (record) of Borne con-
figuration which can be distinguished from all binary data configurations. 
It ir  preceded and followed by a gap. Only one kind of mark will be recor- 
ded, but the mark need not be the same for different tape oysteme. For the 
729 it will be a one-character block. The coding should be compatiblelwith 
present tapes. TRACTOR may uee some other method suitable for its re- 
cording technique. 

# 
Abolishing the variable end of file coding iavolvee no losra of flexibility eince 
it is readily possible to write an identifying block (label) after writing the 
end of file mark and its gap. The fact that these are  separate operations, 
and the extra gap, are  of little consequence. 
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W. Buchholz 
Manager 

WB/pkb Project 7000 Planning 
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7000 Product Plaxning Group 
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